
MATANUSKA-SUSITNA BOROUGH INFORMATION MEMORANDUM IM No. 22-026

SUBJECT: REPORTING THE CONCLUSION OF CONTRACT FOR BID 21-092B,
WITH SCARSELLA BROS, INC., FOR A FINAL CONTRACT AMOUNT

OF $ 538,317.98 FOR THE MICHELLE DRIVE IMPROVEMENTS
PROJECT.

AGENDA OF: March 1, 2022

ASSEMBLY ACTION:

MANAGER RECOMMENDATION: For information only.

APPROVED BY MICHAEL BROWN, BOROUGH MANAGER: \hU—>•
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SUMMARY STATEMENT: Pursuant to Matanuska-Susitna Borough (MSB)

code, 3.08-170(F), the following is a summary of Bid Solicitation
21-092B, Project 30042-6600-6667, Michelle Drive Improvements.

The MSB entered into a contract with Scarsella Bros., Inc., on

November 19, 2020 for Bid Solicitation 21-092B, Michelle Drive

Improvements, Project 30042-6600-6667. The original contract
amount of $ 541,551.50 was approved through Assembly Action, AM

20-127, presented on November 17, 2020. The project was funded by

a Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) disaster grant, fund
55017-4400-4464; and RSA Capital Projects fund 30042-6600-6667.
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The project required two change orders totaling ($28.42) for the
revised total final contract amount of $538,317.98. The change
orders changed the description of item number 800 (1) and unit of

measure for items 203(19) and 301(3).
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